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Pilon, Janet

Subject: Christian heritage month

From: Virginia Wilkins 
Sent: Thursday, December 5, 2024 7:09 AM 
To: Pauls, Esther <Esther.Pauls@hamilton.ca> 
Subject: Christian heritage month 

Dear Esther 

Thankyou so much for taking this initiative to declare  December as Christian  heritage Month. 

I have often thought how unfair it is that every other cause gets recognized and  bemoaned the fact 
instead of being given positive recognition, it is more commonly either ignored or ridiculed.  

I praise GOD for giving you this inspiration to put our Christian faith in a positive light and December is 
the absolutely the perfect time to highlight the foundation of our Christian heritage and the actual basis of 
our Constitution.. 

I will join with many others in praying to get  this approved and that it might be  copied by other cities 
and eventually become a provincial and even a federal recognition of the true reason for this 
wonderful  season. 

God bless you as He has raised you up, like the biblical Esther for such a time as this 

Sincerely and gratefully yours, 
Virginia Wilkins 

5.9 (ao)


